
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/EYC-KG/2022-23/No.19 Date: 06/12/2022

To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Celebrating Parent Week

Dear Parents,

At Redbricks, we believe that parents are important partners in children’s educational journey.

We will be celebrating parent week where parents will get an opportunity to spend time in their

child’s class and be involved in regular class activities.

The parent week will be celebrated from 12th December to 22nd December 2022 and each

child’s parent will be given a specific time slot where they can be a part of a regular class

session. Only one parent of the child will be able to attend the same.

The schedule will be shared by teachers on the Seesaw App. School will work at regular hours

during this week and will follow the curriculum as normal.

Guidelines for parents:

1. Please be on time.

2. Do not use mobile phones during the session. Keep them on silent mode.

3. Parents will be participants in the ongoing activity. Please respect the teacher’s lead and do

not take over the session / advise the teachers in class.

4. Parents volunteering for story sessions can bring teaching aids like books or puppets along.

5. If you are unable to attend the session, kindly inform the teacher in advance.

6. Please do not request a change of time slot.

For any queries, please reach out to the class teachers through the Seesaw App.

Best regards,

Sharmistha Chakraborty
Principal
Redbricks Early Years Centre and Preschool


